
 

 

                                                                                                      No:- 

       Dated:- 14/07/2025 

 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified for the information of all the students of 1st Year BPA/BVA, Batch 
2025, recently admitted to this institute, that their regular classwork shall commence 
from 15th July, 2025. 

All concerned students are directed to attend the classes regularly as per the timetable 
to be notified separately. Attendance shall be monitored strictly in accordance with 
university norms. 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                       sd/- 

Principal 
 

Copy to: 

• All HODs for information. 
• Coordinator Academic Planning, Monitoring and Supervision Committee. 
• In charge IT to upload on the website. 
• In charge section officer IMFA. 
• Notice board. 
• File. 

 


